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The vote by mail system in Oregon is the perfect example of how the entire country 

should be able to participate in our democratic system.  No one has to miss work, 

hire a babysitter, call for a ride, worry about being sick, or deal with any of the other 

myriad obstacles the may interfere with their right to vote.   

 

Eliminating our vote by mail system would be a travesty for Oregon voters.  Please 

vote no on this bill. 

 

Hannah K Hood 

Bend, OR 


